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Gratitude and Acknowledgment
Christ for the Nations Ministries expresses gratitude to
God, team members, partners, and sponsors for their
contributions in 2024.

OUR JOURNEY IN 2024
Leadership Training
The ministry conducted 3 significant leadership training
sessions, including a three-day conference in Kigali attended
by over 200 leaders from a major denomination in Rwanda.
Focus was placed on balancing life and ministry.

Women Empowerment
The "Women Arise" conference aimed to empower women to
realize their potential, with participation from numerous
leaders.

Youth Programs
The ministry is committed to expanding its youth leadership
programs in universities and churches, with plans to launch
the CNM young leaders program in 2025.

Evangelism Training
Evangelism training was conducted across seven districts,
mobilizing church leaders from various denominations.



The ministry aims to enhance leadership,
Missions and Youth Programs, expand

Community Financial saving groups, and
increase Sponsorship Programs. Purchase

Ministry land for operations offices.

VISION FOR 2025
The introduction of TV programs

has provided a platform for
sharing impactful stories and the

ministry's work.

NEW INITIATIVES

Impact of Saving Groups
Over 208 church facilitators have been empowered to lead
serving groups, resulting in positive changes in families,
including improved livelihoods and spiritual growth with
over 1000 members. 

Sponsorship Programs
The sponsorship program, particularly has significantly
impacted children's education and family welfare, with
many children achieving academic success. 

Home-based Care Initiative
This program supports 5 widows and 32 children, with
success stories of children transitioning into businesses and
professional careers.

In Conclusion...
Christ for the Nations Ministries has made significant strides in leadership training,
youth empowerment, and community support in 2024.

The positive outcomes from various programs highlight the ministry's effectiveness in
addressing social challenges and fostering spiritual growth.

The vision for 2025 indicates a commitment to further expansion and impact,
particularly in leadership development and youth engagement.

The ministry's initiatives, including the new TV programs, suggest a proactive approach
to outreach and storytelling, enhancing community awareness and involvement.


